
OFFICIAL ADVERTISEMENT


Invitation for Bid

Paratransit Debit Card Central System (DCCS)

In Taxi Equipment

IFB# 08-5936-0001
Veolia Transportation Services, Inc. (Veolia), the broker for San Francisco Paratransit, San Francisco Municipal Transit Agency’s (SFMTA) paratransit program, gives notice of release of its Invitation for Bid (IFB) to qualified and interested firms to provide electronic hardware, specifically In-Taxi Equipment (ITE), for taxis participating in the paratransit Taxi Program of the City and County of San Francisco.  Generally, this ITE consists of swipe card reader technology that works with a smart meter and related peripherals including printer.  This equipment is similar to equipment typically used for processing credit card transactions and will work with specific software.
Veolia will be purchasing a specially designed turnkey Debit Card Central System (DCCS) solution which will require bidders to demonstrate the ability to provide compatible ITE for taxis participating in the SFMTA’s paratransit program.  The available bid documents contain the required specifications for ITE and the ITE-DCCS interface to be utilized.  This procurement requires the delivery and installation of project specific hardware which can be integrated and which is capable of processing paratransit trip information including payment in the manner prescribed.  The desired ITE shall include, but is not limited to the following:

· Magnetic Swipe Reader
· Global Positioning Satellite (GPS) Receiver

· Cellular Modem

· Printer

Copies of the IFB may be obtained in person or by mail at the San Francisco Paratransit Office, 68 12th Street, Suite 100, San Francisco, CA 94103 on or after June 30, 2008.  To request a copy of the IFB by mail, please email Veolia Transportation Services’ Contract Administrator, Phillip McCants, at phillip.mccants@veoliatransportation.com.

A pre-bid conference will be held July 14, 2008, at 2 pm local time at the San Francisco Paratransit Office, Conference Room A, located at the address above.  Prospective bidders are encouraged to attend, but attendance is not required.  Please email any questions prior to the pre-bid conference to Phillip McCants at the email address above.
The deadline for bid submission is 3:00 pm local time on July 25, 2008.  Bids not submitted by the deadline and in accordance with the instructions of the IFB  will be deemed “nonresponsive” and discarded.
